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Committee of Adjustment – June 14, 2023 – A/21/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/21/2023 – 903 West Belle River Rd. application and offer the 
following comments: 

Comments 

• The existing water service must be maintained during construction.

• The water meter from the existing home shall be moved from the existing home
to the new homes when required for completion of the new home. If the water
meter is not in good condition (as determined by a representative from the water
division), the water meter shall be replaced by Lakeshore.

• Any modifications or relocation of the driveway within the municipal right-of-way
will require the applicant to obtain an entrance permit from the Municipality of
Lakeshore.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
Sydnee Rivest, CET, rcji 
Engineering Technologist – Development 


